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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 47663 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
International Recruitment  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
1. Could you please provide the contact details for the procurement officer responsible for international 
recruitment within the trust? For Doctors, Nurses and AHP 
 
The Trust does not have one named individual procurement officer responsible for international 
recruitment. 
 
2. Outside of Procurement who is the Senior Officer Responsible for International Recruitment For Nurse, 
Doctors, AHP? and their Contact details? 
 
Naomi Corner – Head of Resourcing & Information 
 
In order to ensure that staff are able to fully meet their organisational public duties, personal contact details 
for individuals are exempt from release under section 36 (conduct of public affairs) Freedom of Information 
Act 2000, and both the public interest test, and prejudice test enable the organisation to engage this 
exemption in this instance. For further information about how to contact the organisation please see our 
website at https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/contact-us/  
 
3. Additionally, what is the budget allocated for international recruitment for the financial year 2025/26 for 
Nurse, Doctors, AHP? Who is the responsible officer to allocate this budget? 
 
£0 for nursing  
£0 for Dr’s  
 
4. Current Vacancies at the trust per Specialty: General Nurse/ Mental Health Nurses/ AHP/ Doctors 
 
Speciality WTE 
General Nurse/ Mental Health Nurses 88.83 
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Allied Health Professionals 75.9 
Doctors  40.53 
 
 
5. During the financial year 2023/24, which international recruitment partners did the trust use, if any? Who 
are they planning to use for 2025/26? Who is the responsible officer who decides this? 
 
The Trust used BSW ICB for international recruitment during 2023/24, at present there are no plans for 
future recruitment partners. 
 
6. How many international Doctors/Nurse/AHP did the trust receive in the financial year 2023/24? 
 
Doctors – 0 
AHP’s – 4 
Nurses – 46  
 
7. What was the international recruitment spend Bifurgted by Doctors/Nurses/AHP by the trust for the 
financial year 23/24?  
 
In 23/24 the trust only had an International Nurses and AHP programme with the total spend at £576,299 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




